
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, March 12, 2017 

Worship Leader - Randall Walters 

god gathers his people… 

Holy Ground Medley 

I Will Sing the Wondrous Story 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

 god’s people offer praise… 

Oh, Praise the Lord 

Wonderful Grace of Jesus 

god invites us to his table...  

Nailed to the Cross 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Earl Coppersmith 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Earl Coppersmith 

Must Jesus Bear the Cross Alone? 

god speaks through his word... 

Luke 14:25-35 

Scott Atherton 

Sermon: The Cost Factor 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Announcements & Benediction  

Mark Hackney 

 

Family News 

Prayer Requests 

Members 

Mozelle Akins, Rachel Bridges, Terry 

Brooks, Gloria Burba, Janice Casey, Bob 

Connell, Myrl Cox, Richard Finney, Jada 

Green, Biff Hatton, Wayne Holly, Nena 

Hopper, Lloyd and Betsy Kennedy, Diane 

Lindsey, Arlene McMillan, Jack & Yetra 

Mock, Caroline Monday, Bill Moore, 

Louise Moore, Mary Beth Moore, Nellie 

Parker, Linda Parr, Marvin Rhea, Eli 

Rouse, Carolyn Southward, Jean Wann, 

Rosemary Willenborg, Elaine Wilks, Syd 

Wyatt  

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Deborah Bain, Jean Bills, 

Charmaine Boone, Charles Carter, Rigby 

Clark, Mary Corona, Gina Calk Crocker, 

JB & Evelyn Cox, Jared Dear, John Dear, 

Linda Granberry, Tisha Green, Keith Jay, 

Sue Jay, Mark and Ali Kaiser, Aaron 

McClelen, Erica McNally, Teresa Miller, 

Judy Parker, JoAnn Patterson, Jack 

Rosenquist, Jeana Ross, Arvel Sandel, 

Russ Smith, Tammy Sparrow, Kathy Spi-

er, Jesse Steen, Carla Stone, Tommy 

Wiley, Barbara Wolf 

Sympathy 

To Paula Peterson at the death of 

her daughter-in-law. Services are pend-

ing. 

(Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or to 

read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on the 

Prayer tab).  

Welcome New Members 

Gene and Judy Ashlock live at 4105 

Norfolk Bay Ct, Granbury, 76049, and their 

phone numbers are 817-781-6361 (Gene) 

and 817-994-5731 (Judy). 

Baby Shower 

For Laura Hoyler Melson, daughter  

of Donna Jackson, today from 2:00–3:30pm 

at the home of Mickey Allen, 2107 Boca 

Vista Dr. Laura and Ryan are expecting a 

boy and are registered at Babies R Us and 

Target. 

For Ty and Allie Reynolds on Satur -

day April 1, from 2:00–4:00pm in the Par-

lor. They are registered at Babies R Us and 

Target. 

 Announcements  

 No Larry’s Diner this week due to 

Spring Break. 

 Foster’s Home Need – If you would 

like to help send Foster’s Home middle 

school students on a trip of a lifetime to 

Washington D.C., you can give your dona-

tion to the church office (clearly designated 

for the Foster’s Home D.C. trip, with checks 

payable to Granbury Church of Christ) by 

today. 

The Christian Service Center is no 

longer accepting donations of clothing, fur-

niture, household items, etc. 

 Foster’s Home Workday – March 14 - 

Meet at the church building at 8:15am, trav-

el to Foster’s Home and work for the house-

parents cooking, etc. Bring a sack lunch. 

The van will return around 2:30pm. If you 

plan to go help this month, please call Glen-

da Fry at 817-573-3244. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee (last Tues-

day of the month) – March 28, from 4:00pm

-8:00pm, at the Christian Service Center. 

Bring your own supper. Experience is not 

necessary. Time is spent working together 

piecing quilts to be donated. If you have 

questions, contact Betty Curbo, Becky Rob-

erts or Jamie Skelton. 

Free Service Provided – John Knox 

and Rachel Rouse are offering free counsel-

ing services as a part of their degree and 

licensing programs. If you know someone 

who could benefit from counseling, contact 

John at jknox@granburycoc.net or the 

church office (817-573-2613), or Rachel 

at 806-438-8919. 

39ers 

Game and Potluck Day – Each Thurs-

day beginning at noon in the Parlor. Bring a 

sack lunch and your favorite game and join 

us for a fun afternoon. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Wireless Network: CCA  Staff       
Password: crusaders1905 

All Wednesday night activities 

are canceled this week for  

LTC 2017—April 14-15        

Pray for our kids!  

tel:806-438-8919


  

 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Visitor Information 

 

         First-time Visitor 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, March 5, 2017 

Sunday Bible Class 296 

10:15am Assembly 500 

Sunday pm Assembly 49 

Life Groups 32 

Sunday pm Total 81 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  

Worship    

5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 

Children’s Minister 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Billy Martin  

Ronnie Roberts 

Ike Sawyer 

Richard Snowbarger 

Ira Wright 

 

I would like information on: 

Blessed in the Giving 

…we must help the weak, remembering the words the Lord Jesus himself said: 

“It is more blessed to give than to receive.” Acts 20:35 

Have you ever done something out of duty, just because you should, expecting to 

receive nothing in return, only to discover that you were blessed as much or more 

than the one you were serving? That often happens when we follow through on what 

God calls us to do. As Jesus stated in the scripture above, the greater blessing is in 

giving rather than receiving. 

Many of our volunteers in the nurture visitation ministry have experienced this 

truth firsthand. In the course of making over 370 visits in the last year to those who 

are ill, homebound, or grieving the loss of loved ones, they have not only blessed 

others, but have also been blessed themselves in the giving. Here are some of their 

comments: 

Had a wonderful visit! We have a lot in common and became friends. 

This lady is a joy to visit and so happy to have company! 

Had a wonderful time talking about people we know in common. We are lucky  

to know her. 

Makes everyone who visits feel special. I felt so uplifted by her spirit. 

Those who serve in this ministry receive one visiting assignment per month. The 

more volunteers we have, the more the blessings will multiply. If you would like to 

be added to the volunteer list, you can contact me in the church office. You too may 

discover that you are abundantly blessed in the giving. 

Jan Knox 

...those who give up  

their lives for me 

will have true life. 

Luke 9:24 

 

  

 

 

 

 


